
 

Overweight and obese patients less likely to
achieve remission in early RA

June 14 2013

A new study presented today at EULAR 2013, the Annual Congress of
the European League Against Rheumatism, shows that overweight and
obese patients are less likely to achieve successful remission in early
rheumatoid arthritis (ERA) compared to those of normal weight.

Obese and overweight ERA subjects required 2.4 times more anti-TNF
therapy throughout the study than normal weight participants without
achieving similar remission outcomes.

RA is a chronic, inflammatory autoimmune disease affecting
approximately 1 in 100 people worldwide. RA can cause pain, stiffness,
progressive joint destruction and deformity, and reduce physical
function, workability, quality of life and life expectancy. At least 50% of
RA patients in developed countries are unable to hold down a full-time
job within 10 years of onset.2

Obesity continues to remain one of the greatest public health challenges
of the 21st century; numbers of those affected rise each year, with the
disease now causing 10% of deaths in Europe.3

"Obesity and rheumatoid arthritis are both on the rise, with devastating
effects on individuals and society as a whole. These data reinforce the
link between obesity and inflammation, and establish that BMI is one of
the few modifiable variables influencing the major outcomes in RA,"
said Elisa Gremese, Division of Rheumatology, Institute of
Rheumatology and Affine Sciences, Catholic University of the Sacred
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Heart, Rome. "There is an urgent need to address the issues of 
overweight and obesity to improve patients' chance of successful
remission."

346 ERA patients with symptom duration
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